
 

 
Memorandum 
 
 

April 14, 2021 Agenda Items 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  April 6, 2021 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
Field Report for March, 2021: 
 

 The spring banners have been installed and will be up until mid-May. 
 

 Staff has completed the process of cutting back grasses and perennials. 
 

 Bulbs have pushed through the soil but are not showing color, yet. 
 

 Sled hill fence removal has begun. Seed and blanket will be added shortly.  
 

 Invasive plants and dead trees were removed from the north side of the paddleboat 
quarry. 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 Carillon Concerts began April 3rd. They are currently set for noon on Saturdays 
through May and Sundays at 3:00 pm in April and 4:00 pm in May. 

 
Other points of interest: 
 

 The pumping at the Beach started on Friday, March 19th. Once the cleaning process is 
complete, the Beach will stay empty until mid-April for any needed maintenance. 

 

 The bulb sale is tentatively scheduled for Friday, May 14th at 8:00 am in the 
Administration parking lot. 
 


